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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

We are delighted to inform you that our chosen school photographer, DSP 

Photography Ltd, will be coming to the school on Wednesday 5th October 
2022 to take your child's individual photograph and if applicable, their sibling 
group photographs too.  

 
 

Please note, the sibling group photographs are for siblings enrolled at Kents 
Hill School only, not siblings yet to join the school or at other settings. 

Examples of the photographs that DSP take can be found on their website 
- www.dspphoto.co.uk. 
 

Please could you ensure that your child attends school in their full uniform, 
ready to have their picture taken. Children who usually have PE on a 
Wednesday will still have a PE lesson but will do so in their school 

uniform so therefore will not need their PE kit on this day only. 
 
Proofs will be sent home with your child around a week after their pictures have 

been taken, ready for you to select and purchase the photos that you would like to 
buy. Please be assured, there is absolutely no obligation to purchase the 
photographs. There will be a deadline given by DSP to order, so please be sure to 

read the information provided in the photo pack. 
 

If you would prefer that your child does not have their picture taken, you 
must let us know in writing to the school office by 3pm on Tuesday 4th 

October, including your child's name, year group and your name and 
signature. If we do not receive written confirmation from you, we will 
assume that you are happy for your child's picture to be taken. 

 
 

Warmest Wishes, 
 
Kents Hill School  
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